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With the declaration of national state of calamity as a result 
of the increasing number of Corona Virus Disease 2019 
(COVID-19) cases in various parts of the country, PhilHealth 
is extending the deadline for the uploading of 2019 PCB 
data records (1st – 4th Quarters) from March 31, 2020 to April 
30, 2020. All accredited PCB providers are advised to contact 
and coordinate with their EMR providers for the uploading 
process.

For your information and compliance.
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